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18th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Harvest Festival and MacMillan Coffee Morning - Thursday 2nd October 

I am writing to share some exciting news about our upcoming Harvest Festival, which will take place 

on Thursday, 2nd October at 9:30 am at All Saint’s Church, Kings Bromley. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for us to come together as a community, celebrate the season and reflect on the 

importance of gratitude. 

As part of our Harvest Festival, we kindly ask that you bring into school food donations for the 

Lichfield Food Bank on Monday 29th September. These contributions will not only support those in 

need but will also be displayed in school prior to being transported to the food bank. Your generosity 

will make a significant difference and we greatly appreciate your support with this. 

Following the Harvest Festival, we are delighted to invite you back to school for a MacMillan Coffee 

Morning. This event will be a lovely occasion for us all to engage with one another over a warm cup of 

tea or coffee and cake! We would be grateful for any donations of cakes, which can be brought to 

school on Thursday 2nd during the morning—please remember, no nuts!   Children will have the 

opportunity to purchase cakes during the afternoon (so as not to spoil their 

school lunch!). Any left over cakes will be on sale after school in the KS2 

playground, with all proceeds going to support MacMillan Cancer Support. 

If you are not able to make the coffee morning but would still like to make a 

cash donation please send this in with your child or scan the QR code 

opposite. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
     

Company Registration Number:  9613632 
 www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

 
Our Motto: Believe and Achieve  

Our Values: Love - Respect - Friendship 
Our Christian Vision: Philippians 4:13: ‘I can do everything through Him who gives me strength’ 
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Thank you for your continued support and for being an integral part of our school community. We look 

forward to seeing you on the day and sharing these special first collective moments of the year 

together. 

Kind regards,  

 

Ms E Bowring 

Headteacher 

 

 

Information for foodbank donations: 

 

https://lichfield.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/  

Here at Lichfield foodbank we are desperate for donations to enable us to keep supporting those who 

need our services. We know it is a difficult time for everyone with the cost of living spiraling, but we 

really need donations of all of the basic tinned, packet and bottled/jar foodstuffs, if you are able, 

please. Thank you to everyone who is continuing to donate food and also to all those who donate 

money, which we are using to buy essentials to keep our service going. 

 

Urgently needed food items 

Tinned Meat 

Tinned Fruit 

Fruit Juices 

Pasta Sauces 

Cereals 

 
Non Food Items need 

We also require donations of non food items - please see the list below. Please note that we can only 

accept items that are still in their packaging. 

 

Non Food Items Wanted 

Toiletries - Shower Gel, Shampoo/Conditioner 

Washing up liquid and washing powder/tablet/gel. 

Handwash & Toilet paper 

Pet food (Cats/Dogs) 
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